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Dear                                   


[bookmark: _GoBack]While spring may seem far away, Haddon Township Crew Club is busy preparing for our spring season.  Beginning February 16th through March 15th, we will be conducting our 6th Annual Erg-a-thon.  Like a walk-a-thon, where contributors sponsor walkers for a certain distance walked, an erg-a-thon contributor sponsors the amount of meters we will row.  Each rower will row approximately 15,000 meters with a team goal of approximately 435,000 meters.  We hope to raise $14,000 for equipment and equipment maintenance for our growing club.

While our team is a Haddon Township High School program, our club relies solely on membership fees to stay afloat.  If you would like to sponsor us during our Erg-a-thon, we have included a return addressed envelope for you to mail your donation. 

All donations are tax deductible and no contribution is too small.  (Please make checks payable to HT Crew Club)


Thanks for your support.



Sincerely,
